
September 23, 2024

Dear Central High School Community,

I am writing to you today to share some incredible news. Earlier this afternoon, United States Secretary of Education
Miguel Cardona and the United States Department of Education recognized Central High School along with 355 other
schools across the country as 2024 National Blue Ribbon winners! We are honored to have received this recognition.

The Blue Ribbon Award is an achievement that recognizes the continued academic excellence of the Central High School
student body as well as the dedication of our faculty, staff and families. This achievement memorializes the
accomplishments of our entire school community, past and present.

At Central High School, we strive to build a community that values student voice and leadership. We wholeheartedly
believe in the power of young adults to positively impact our local and global community. As we celebrate this
achievement, we know that today’s recognition is one moment in our school’s storied legacy. The Blue Ribbon is a
testament to the hard work of each and every member of our school community. I look forward to celebrating with all of
you. Please enjoy a few photos of today’s celebration alongside superintendent Watlington and representatives of
Pennsylvania's Department of Education.

With Appreciation,

President Davis


